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City of Boise 

Memo 

To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Megan Durrell, Solid Waste Coordinator, Public Works Department 

Date: 5/13/2015 

Re: DRH15-00210 

Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project and has the following comments: 

 The trash enclosure at Building 1 does not meet design criteria. 

 The trash enclosure at Building 4 is appears to meet design criteria. 

 Trash enclosures lack dimensions to evaluate the appropriateness of the structures. 

Please review the trash enclosure design, location, and submittal requirements found here: 

http://curbit.cityofboise.org/commercial/trash-collection/new-construction-design-standards/ 
 
Please contact me with any questions at 388-4712. 
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